C73

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: erks@vaughan.ca CW (Clisd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 4101 Rutherford Road Development Application
Date: October-13-21 11:07:47 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: Sonia Sbergio _>

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 7:32 AM

To: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Weston Downs
<info@westondownsra.ca>

Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford Road Development Application

Dear Mayor, Councellor’s and Other Recipients,

It is to my understanding that there will be a discussion today regarding the Condominium development at 4101
Rutherford Road. I a resident on Polo Cres., again urge all of you to think of all of us residents who have voiced
our concerns.

The OLT led mediation was not successful so I do hope that the City Council will hire third parties to protect the
residents. Thank you all for your contributions and commitment.

Yours Truly,
Sonia Sbergio

Sent from my iPhone



